
Ohio University Emeriti Association  
September 12, 2024 Luncheon

The first lunch of the 2024-2025 academic year was held at the Ohio University Inn on Thursday, 
September 12, following the decision made in the previous year to shift the lunch venue from the Athens
Country Club. President Martin Tuck opened the discussion with reminders about various matters 
concerning the Emeriti Association, including a new lunch schedule, which has been pared to six 
meetings each year, in September, October, December, February, March, and April. All meetings will be 
held on the third Thursday of each month, except for December when it will be held on the second 
Thursday. 

The featured speaker was Donald Leo, newly appointed Executive Vice President and Provost of Ohio 
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